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Just days before Christmas, members of Congress 
conducted the worst assault on public education in 

American history. Both the House and Senate passed 
bills cutting education funding for the first time in a 

decade. 
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From slashing student aid and record-setting cuts to the 

so-called 'No Child Left Behind' (NCLB) Act to the first 

taxpayer-funded, nationwide voucher program, in the 

guise of hurricane relief, members of Congress 
demonstrated that they don't have much regard for the 

education of our children and America's future. 

Many members of Congress praise the 'No Child Left 

Behind Act' when they're on the campaign trail, but 

they approved a $1 billion reduction in funding for the 

Act. Congress also said yes to a $7 million reduction in 

funding for special education. 

It's easy to "talk the talk," but it's a little more difficult to 

"walk the walk." At a time when we need stronger 
commitment to public education and more investment 

in our children, both the Senate and House retreated. 

They all talk about supporting education, but their 

actions clearly indicate that it's just talk. 

A great public school is a basic right for every child, but 

the irresponsible actions of the U.S. House and Senate 

seriously jeopardize that right. Join the members of the 

National Education Association and tell members of 

Congress that voting Americans demand more than talk 

when it comes to supporting public education. We 

expect actions that back the talk. 

Call your member of Congress today. 


